
Beautification Meeting- Workshop 
Wednesday, May 27th, 2020 

 
Attendees:  Bill Swalwell, Michelle Bunkowske, Eileen Fleury, Jeanie Mayer 
Absent:  Lynn O’Shea 
Village Staff:  Josh Wray 
Guest:  Mike Armato 
 
Meeting began at 6pm 
 
Mike Armato made a presentation of his wayfinding sign samples.  The overall material is black 
aluminum with gold accents similar in style to what we currently have on the black poles in the 
downtown area.  The main difference was the size of the signs being 6” by 32” and having 
reflective lettering of a standardized height that can be easily seen while driving. 
 
Mike also provided a quote for 30 of the signs with the necessary accessories for installation.   
Total cost for signs:  $6,639.00 
 
Mike recommended the following: 
 Public Parking lots 
 Parks 
 Schools not located on State Street 
 Funeral Home 
 Fire Department 
 Post Office 
 Churches 
 
Once final board approval is received, Mike said the signs could be completed within a 3 week 
time period.   
 
The committee plans to perform an inventory for the downtown area to indicate where the signs 
should be placed and the types of destinations that should be listed on the signs.  
 
The committee approved of the design and recommended forwarding on to the BDC for 
approval. 
 
The committee will meet again within 2 weeks to review the inventory and also review 1 or 2 
new façade applications. 
  
 
 


